
From: Barbara Buikema
To: Domine Barringer
Subject: FW: Pescadero Maintenance Project
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 4:52:10 PM

Final email - please include in Public Comments for Thursday
Thank you

-----Original Message-----
From: Rod Richardson <rod.richardson@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 2:38 PM
To: Barbara Buikema <Buikema@cawd.org>
Cc: Douglas Armey <douglas.armey@gmail.com>
Subject: Pescadero Maintenance Project

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

I understand there will be discussion and a vote this week regarding sewage grinder projects. Please know that our
neighborhood continues to take issue with the installation of sewage grinders in lieu of pipe replacement in the
Pescadero area. The cost/benefit trade off (i.e., cost, environmental impact, risk, etc.) in this case does not support
sewage grinder installation.

Sent from my iPad
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